
From: Washington, Cheryl <cwashington@aging.sc.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/5/2017 4:27:52 PM
Subject: Lt. Gov's benefits

Lily, please call me on Monday. We need to resolve his benefits information. SCEIS has contacted me in hopes that we 
can get it done by Monday for payroll 5/16.
 
Please call me first thing on Monday morning.
 
Thanks!
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